
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

September 13, 2017 
 
Sylvain Archambault 
St. Lawrence Coalition 
10995 rue Waverly 
Montreal, QC 
H3L 2W9 
 
Dear Mr. Archambault 
 

Re: Electromagnetic Geoservices Canada, Inc., Western Newfoundland Controlled Source 
Electromagnetic Survey, 2017 Environmental Assessment Report Addendum 

 
On September 11, 2017, Electromagnetic Geoservices Canada, Inc. (EMGS) submitted to the 
Canada-Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board (C-NLOPB) an addendum to the 
environmental assessment (EA) report.  The addendum addresses review comments forwarded 
to EMGS on August 31, 2017 that the C-NLOPB deemed to be within the scope of the 
environmental assessment.   
 
Please review the attached addendum to determine if the responses provided by EMGS 
respecting your comments have been addressed satisfactorily.  Your response should be 
forwarded no later than September 27, 2017. If no comments are received, the C-NLOPB will 
assume no comments will be submitted. 

If you have any questions on the attached, or wish to discuss the above, please contact Darren 
Hicks at (709) 778-1431 or via email at dhicks@cnlopb.ca  

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by Darren Hicks 
 
Darren Hicks 
Environmental Analyst 
 
Attachment 
cc D. Burley 
 E. Young 
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